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Freedom of Information Request 
 
24th June 2024 
 
Question 
 Please could you provide high resolution images of your logo. I require just the 
"crown badge" logo, not the logo with the name of the ambulance service next to it if 
possible.   
 

Answer 
The ‘Crown Badge’ logo of the Scottish Ambulance Service is protected by 
Copyright laws and misuse of the badge without express permission from The 
Scottish Ambulance Service Board could result in prosecution.  Therefore, it cannot 
be provided through a Freedom of Information Request.  
  
A formal request detailing the requirement of the logo can be made to 
sas.boardsecretary@nhs.scot  
 


